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March

3rd— year 6 secondary school
place offer day

6th - World Book Day
13th - Exotic Animals Visit

28th - non pupil day. Last day
of term

WORLD

BOOK
DAY

& MARCH 2025

NEWSLETTER

A message from the

PRINCIPAL

Dear parents,

What a fantastic first week back. Our children
have all been showing their best learning and
they have been practicing whole body listening,
where you show the speaker that you are
focused on them.

| was lucky enough to be invited on the school
trip with Amelia Earheart class to Beth Chatto
Gardens, the children were well behaved and
loved learning about plants and nature, how
they support different senses and they had
suggestions for composting back in school.

On a separate note, | have noticed an increase
in children not wearing the correct school
uniform especially trainers, please remember
children should be wearing black shoes.

Thank you in advance

Mrs M Cawntwright
Principal




School Trip

Amelia Earhart (yr2)
Despite the wonderful British weather the children enjoyed
the day learning about plants and nature at Beth Chatto
gardens.
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MATTERS.| oo

Harls will
ATTENDANCE

ALL DAY, EVERY DAY

“Your future begins with your presence.
Attend today, succeed tomorvow.”

Attendance Winners!

Week ending 14th Feb: Amelia Earhart - 96%

Getting your child to school

Week ending 28th Feb: David Attenborough - 97% gl S A Y. =

National Offer Day—Year 6

Monday 3rd March is national offer day. Parents/carers will be informed of the
secondary school their child has been allocated for September via the online
portal.

Please be advised that Essex County Council coordinate year 7 admissions, if you
have any queries please contact them on 0345 603 2200 (please note their
phone lines will be busier than usual next week, so please be patient).



How can you help your children improve their recall times?
There are lots of ways to learn times tables, but here are a few suggestions to get you started:

e Make sure they play daily in Garage mode on Times Tables Rocks Stars - The Garage game mode is very clever and
will adjust the questions your child is asked, ensuring they are always working on the facts they need to improve. Also,
give them a times tables square to use whilst they play. This way they can double-check facts they are not sure about

® Sing times tables songs. Ask your children about their rolling number songs.
e Chanting the old-fashioned way- rehearse the tables forwards and backwards, gradually increasing in speed.

e Plenty of praise- When encouraging children to pursue something important, like timetables, there’s no harm in
heightening their enthusiasm with plenty of praise. ‘You got this!” ‘Look at your heatmap now!’

e \Write out the tables — This can be in the form of a simple list or you could also be a bit more fun. Being creative will
make writing and learning the tables more enjoyable.

- Write the facts as the petals of a flower;

- Get them to test you on the facts and get them wrong on purpose and see if they correct you!

- Treasure Hunt: Hide the facts around the house and give them the answers. Can they find them in record time?
- Take a pot of water and a paintbrush outside to ‘paint’ the facts on a wall.

- Use chalks to write the facts outside in giant numbers.

Times tables are important, but it should be an enjoyable experience learning them!



Safeguarding

If you are concerned about your child's mental health you
can access support. advice and resources through the Childline
charity.

There are lots of useful resources including small YouTube clips
that give you guidance on how to deal with your child's wellbeing.
Contact them on 0800 1111 or visit their website.

www.childline.org.uk

HOW ARE 40U FEELING?
m Okay Bad

Depressed Overwhelmed

www.childline.org.uk




Send Coffee
Mornings

Thursday 16 January 9.00 — 10.30

Thursday 6™ February ! 0

Thursday 13™ March 9.00 — 10.30

Thursday 3™ April 9.00 — 10.30

This is a chance for parents to meet
other parents as well as a
representative from the behaviour
team, Pastoral team as well as your
SENDCO, to ask any guestions/get
advice.




Term dates

Easter Break
7th April—21st April

LU NCH N EWS May Half Term

26th May—30th May

This week we have lunched a new Summer Hols
menu, this is available on our website. Pupils finish: Mon 21st July
We have a three week menu rota Bank Holida
W/c 3rd March - Week 2 ]
¢ ord Viarch - Tee Non Pupil Days
W/c 10th March - Week 3 Fri 28th March
W/c 17th March - Week 1 Fri 20th June
Please ensure the school are aware of SCHOOL UNIFORM
any food allergies or dietary Our uniform supplier has
requirements your child has. changed, please go to

PACKED LUNCHES www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk to
order uniform.

Please be reminded we are a nut

fee school.

FOOD TASTING EVENT

Thank you to all the parents that
attended the food tasting sessions on
Thursday. Our catering team enjoyed

meeting parents, listening to
feedback and answering gquestions.

We hope you found the sessions

useful and we look forward to W &
arranging another event in the future. .
If you would like to send us your
comments please email

ravens-office@attrust.org.uk
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